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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Lindsey Hicks, Director of Marketing 

Thursday, October 3rd, 2024 

Temporary Road Closure on Prospect Street at Prospect Flats Development 

Hudsonville, MI – October 3, 2024 – Prospect Street will be temporarily closed from Wednesday, October 9th 
through Thursday, October 10th, 2024, to facilitate essential water and sewer work for the new development, 
Prospect Flats, located at the corner of 32nd Avenue and Prospect Street. 

CD Barnes Construction will conduct water main tapping and related work during this period, requiring the closure 
of Prospect Street for up to two days. The scope of work includes digging, water and sewer hookup, backfilling, and 
the curbing and patching of pavement. 

Residents on Prospect Street will maintain access to their driveways throughout the duration of the construction 
project. 

For additional information or inquiries about this project, please contact the City of Hudsonville at (616) 669-0200. 
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